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Dear,  

 
Gilbert Rely 
universitas Bhayangkara Jakarta Raya 

 
 

Warm Greetings! 
 
It's a great pleasure to inform you that, after the peer review process, your article, " 
Implementation of Big Data Analysis Technology to Improve Decision Making in the 
Accounting Field" has been ACCEPTED and considered for publication in Journal Global 
International Journal of Innovative Research (https://global-us.mellbaou.com) in Volume 1 
Number 3, 25 April 2024  Regular Issue. 

 
Thank you for submitting your work to this journal. We hope you submit your articles in future. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Regards 
 

 

Cr Castro Valley 
Editor in Chief 
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